Kelly Maria

From: Rebecca Lorang <rhubarbarian? @gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2013 11:09 PM

To: Kelly Maria

Subject: For the safety of the Children, Support HB 2175 and HB 2532 Submit as testimony to

public hearing

Dear Honorable Committee Members,

As a mother, a tax payer, and an American, | ask you to consider the safety of our children and vote yes on HB
2175 and HB 2532.

As consumers, we deserve to know what we are eating and what we are feeding to our children. Right now,
scientists in laboratories are "playing God", creating plants and even creatures, such as salmon. These
genetically modified foods have undergone only the most minimal testing for safety.

Please vote yes, please support HB 2175 and HB 2532. This will enable working class families to make
informed choices at the grocery store. Buying 100% organic is the only way to avoid eating GMO foods right
now. It is also a prohibitively expensive way to shop.

Please support labeling of GMO foods- for the safety of our children!!

Thanks,

Rebecca Lorang

338 Findley Rd
Williams, OR 97544



